To all Heads of Organisations of Member-Countries, National Delegates, Honorary Life Members & Friends of WBUAP



Dear All



Greetings & welcome to the new quadrennium of WBUAP.  

We had a short but a very successful QRGA in Orlando on 21 August 2016.  About 45 National Delegates, Observers & Friends from 15 countries & territories from our Region were present.  We really missed those of you who were unable to attend.  Of course you are interested to know who were elected onto the Board to serve you in this quadrennium, & you might wish to send them your greetings as they begin their work for the next four years.  Further information about their designations & work will be circulated in the days ahead.

On my part, as I step aside after having served as Secretary General for twenty years, I take this opportunity to thank all of you for the co-operation & support you have given me all these years & I do sincerely appeal to you to continue extending the same to the new Board in order to move WBUAP to a higher level of development.  Do feel free to contact me at ivanhochoy@gmail.com should I be of any help.


Members of the WBUAP Board for 2016 - 2020

President:  Miss Michiko Tabata from the National Committee for the Welfare of the Blind of Japan, re-elected for the second term. Email: tabacchi@par.odn.ne.jp.

Vice-President:  Mr. Li QingZhong from the China Association of the Blind.  Email: li.qingzhong@163.com.

Treasurer:  Mr. Neil Jarvis from the Blind Foundation of New Zealand.  Email: njarvis@blindfoundation.org.nz.

Secretary General:  Mr. Teddy M. Kahil from the Philippine Blind Union.  Email: teddy.disability@gmail.com.

Three Representatives to the WBU Executive:

Miss Gerel Dondovdorj from the Mongolian National Federation of the Blind.  Email: gerel.dondow@gmail.com.

Dr. Nantanoot Sawannawut (Apple), from the Thailand Association of the Blind.  Email: nantanoot.s@hotmail.com.

Mr. William (Bill), Jolly From Blind Citizens of Australia.  Email: bill.jolley@acma.gov.au.


With best wishes


Ivan Ho Tuck Choy
Past Secretary General, WBUAP.

Copy to Miss Schnackenberg, WBUAP Editor.
